Town of Milladore

April 17, 2018

The 2017 Annual Meeting of the town board was called to order April 18, 2017 at 8:00pm at the Milladore Town Hall.
Roll call; all board members were present.

The minutes of the previous Annual Meeting were read. Paul Ruesch made the motion to accept the minutes as read, seconded by Cheryl Nigh. Motion carried.

The Financial Report was read. Francis Cherney moved to accept the report which was seconded by Connie Smith. Motion carried.

Terri Hamus moved that Pioneer Bank remain the primary bank of the town. Francis Cherney seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Cheryl Nigh made a motion, seconded by Francis Cherney to enter into 50/50 road and bridge work with the County for the amount of $4000. Motion carried.  
The Marshfield News Herald was retained as the town’s primary newspaper by a motion from Catherine Warnicke and a second from Paul Ruesch. Motion carried.
There was a motion made by Connie Smith to transfer $10,000.00 dollars into the machinery fund and the building fund in 2017 if it is determined by the board that funds are available. There was a second from Mark Hamus. Motion carried.
A motion was made by Connie Smith, seconded by Raymond Milz that our town should continue to combine with Sherry for the recycling program in 2017-18. Motion carried.

The annual meeting for next year was set on the third Tuesday in April; April 17, 2018 by a motion from Catherine Warnicke and second from Terri Hamus. 

Discuss of the following items:

**the needed repair of Trestik and Mayflower intersection
**asked when Brookside would get blacktop
**new fire number signs can be acquired from the Emergency Management department at the court house
**the need for a website
**discussion about new town hall

Francis Cherney made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Raymond Milz. Motion carried.

Submitted by Connie Milz – Town Clerk
